
WAC 110-720-0030  Modifications.  (1) A legally obligated person 
may submit a modified financial statement upon a change in gross in-
come or in the number of persons residing in the household only if the 
change decreases the reimbursement obligation by one hundred dollars 
per month or more. A decrease may be granted only from the date on 
which the request for modification is made, and may not be applied 
retroactively.

(2) A legally obligated person shall file a financial statement 
modification if a change in gross income or the number of persons re-
siding in the household increases the reimbursement obligation by one 
hundred dollars per month or more. An increase may be applied retroac-
tively from the date of the change in income.

(3) The department will issue a new notice and finding of finan-
cial responsibility upon receipt of a modified financial statement as 
defined in subsections (1) or (2) of this section. The department may 
also issue a new notice based upon its own review of information 
available to it if the conditions of subsection (1) or (2) of this 
section are met.
[WSR 19-14-079, recodified as § 110-720-0030, filed 7/1/19, effective 
7/1/19. Statutory Authority: RCW 13.40.220. WSR 09-24-093, § 
388-720-0030, filed 12/1/09, effective 1/1/10; WSR 00-22-019, amended 
and recodified as § 388-720-0030, filed 10/20/00, effective 11/20/00; 
WSR 94-15-009 (Order 3752), § 275-47-030, filed 7/8/94, effective 
8/8/94.]
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